
Adams County 4-H 
Members Council

Upcoming Opportunities:
	 📌 Alumni Names Challenge - Council is putting together a challenge to collect Alumni names and 	
		  contact information.  Alumni can be from any 4-H program, not just Adams County.  A 	
		  committee will be working to put together the parameters for this challenge and will get the 	
		  information sent out to each club.  If you have ideas, please contact Julia to be put on the 		
		  committee.    

	 📌 4-H Marketing and Recruitment Committee - In order to continue to keep the 4-H program growing, 	
		  we have started a 4-H Marketing and Recruitment Committee.  We’d love to have 4-H members 	
		  as part of the committee to give their opinions on how we can continue to grow the program.  If 	
		  you are interested in being part of this committee, please contact Julia.

	 📌 4-H Member Spotlight - We want to hightlight the amazing things our 4-H members are doing.  A 
		  monthly 4-H member spotlight will be starting soon.  The spotlights will be put on the county 
		  social media platforms.  A committee was formed to determine the topics for the monthly 	
		  spotlight and what we want members to answer for their spotlight.  Watch for more 		
		  information coming soon.

Community Service:
	 📌 June Community Service - For our June Community Service project, we will be making 			
		  magnets using pictures that you take.  Everyone is asked to take some pictures of flowers, 		
		  landscapes, pets, sunsets, etc. -- anything that you think would make someone smile!  Please 	
		  upload your pictures at https://forms.gle/j8ZBnvv1ibJUXRSTA
	 📌 Lego Replay - bring any Lego bricks that you aren’t using.  We can collect them and 			 
		  send them back to Lego to be re-purposed and given to kids to create and build 			 
		  with them.  Due September 6, 2022
	 📌 Pop Tab Collection for Ronald McDonald House - Due by 5pm on August 3, 2022

Announcements:
	 📌 Council is now on Instagram (adco4hmemberscouncil) and on Facebook (Adams County 4-H 	
		  Members Council)

	 📌 Out next meeting will be Tuesday, June 7, 2022 at 6:30pm, in person in the Extension Office 		
		  Meeting Rooms.  


